
The Melrose Liquor Licensing Commission
will hold a public hearing under Chapter 138
of the General Laws.  The meeting will take
place virtually on Tuesday, April 27, 2021 at
2:00 p.m. On the application of Beacon Hill
Wine & Gourmet, 538 Main St., Melrose MA
02176.  Request of Change of Category of
their Section 15 Retail Food Establishment
License from the sale of Wines and Malt
beverages to All Alcoholic Beverages for Off
Premises consumption.
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